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THE DEPUTY SECRETARY OF DEFENSE —

WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

November 28, 1952

 

408994

Honorable Gordon Dean

Chairman

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Gordon:

Thanks for your note of the 26th following up our

discussion of last week.

I'm inclined to agree with the feeling on the part

of the Commissioners as to the method of issuance

but I think the most important phase is to develop

the proper statement. We are continuing to work

on that and hope that we can perhaps get together

again to match our efforts with yours.

Best regards.

Sincerely,
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